
 

    

 

COVID-19 RELEASE 

ESSENTIAL EQUINE PROFESSIONALS UNDER 

CURRENT COVID RESTRICTIONS 
Statement as at 6 August 2020 

 

STAGE 3 REGIONAL VICTORIA & STAGE 4 METROPOLITAN MELBOURNE 

Equestrian Victoria is still awaiting formal government advice re travel and care for horses under COVID-19 

Stage 3 and Stage 4 Restrictions. We will update our community as soon as that advice is formalised. In the 

meantime, please be aware of the following. 

Vets and other equine services (e.g. farriers) are considered essential services for the welfare of the horse and 

are permitted, only where there is a genuine animal welfare issue. 

Essential services/workplaces must ensure they meet their obligations as a Covid Safe Business and adhere to 

all government, social distancing and hygiene requirements.  

Business and industry stage 4 restrictions 

https://www.dhhs.vic.gov.au/business-industry-stage-4-restrictions-covid-19 

Information on creating a Covid Safe Plan for Business can be found here: 

https://www.business.vic.gov.au/disputes-disasters-and-succession-planning/covid-safe-business/creating-a-covid-

safe-workplace 

List of permitted businesses: 

https://bit.ly/PermittedBusinesses 
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#staysafe #equestrianvictoria #lovethehorse 
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